WGNR communication special interest group report 2019

Co-chairs: Dr Apoorva Pauranik and Dr Rebecca Palmer
The SIG members last met at the world congress in Mumbai in 2018. No meetings have occurred during 2019. The next planned meeting is in Lyon in October 2020.
One of the main pieces of work that the SIG has been involved in during 2019 is the preparation of evidence-based guidelines for the treatment of communication disorders resulting from Stroke as a chapter in the book edited by Thomas Platz to be published by Springer. Dr Palmer conducted a review of the evidence for the treatment of aphasia, dysarthria and dyspraxia and subsequently highlighted recommendations, and the strength of these based on the level of evidence.
In 2019 Dr Pauranik applied to edit a special issue on aphasia in the Annals of Indian Neurology and invited SIG members to submit papers for consideration.
We plan to revisit the needs and functioning of the SIG in October 2020, and prepare an activity plan.

